
LONDON BOROUGH OF CAMDEN 
 
REFERENCE TO COUNCIL – 20TH NOVEMBER 2023 
 
FROM THE AUDIT AND CORPORATE GOVERNANCE COMMITTEE –  
21ST SEPTEMBER 2023 
 
REVISION TO CONTRACT STANDING ORDERS 
 
At its meeting on 21st September 2023, the Audit and Corporate Governance 
Committee considered a report of the Head of Procurement and Social Value in 
respect of proposed revisions to Contact Standing Orders.  The report was introduced 
by the Borough Solicitor. 
 
Following questions and a brief discussion, the Committee agreed the 
recommendation set out in the report.  It is therefore 
 
RECOMMENDED TO COUNCIL –  
 
(i) That the changes to the Council Contract Standing Orders, as shown as tracked 

changes on Appendix 1 to the report, be agreed, and 
 
(ii) That authority be delegated to the Borough Solicitor to make the requisite 

changes to the Council’s Constitution. 
 

 
 
Councillor Sagal Abdi-Wali 
Chair, Audit and Corporate Governance Committee 


